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April 16, 2021





Kiʔsuk kyukyit everyone!

One year later and the struggle continues… As you are all aware the cases of COVID in BC are again on the rise.  As an organization we have based decisions on whether to remain “open” by what is happening locally and as you are all aware, cases in the Cranbrook/Kimberley area are on the rise.  We also know that the variants of COVID are popping up locally too.

ʔaq̓am Administration will be shifting back to a “work at home when possible” model for the next two weeks.  Our reception desk will remain open and will be able to direct your calls to home offices as needed. 

Many of you have received your first vaccination, good job!  Please remember this does not give you full protection from contracting COVID or from carrying it so stay careful.  

If you are not able to contact a staff member, please contact Jodi Gravelle at jgravelle@aqam.net or 250-426-5717 ext 3540 or by cell phone at 250-423-1877.


Taxa

JGravelle

Jodi Gravelle
Chief Administration Officer
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